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I am opposed to HB 3489 

 

The American Tree farm system promotes good forestry management and 

encourages long term commitments to forest health..  

 

 Their members should get a tax break for this -- not an increase. 

 

The Oregon Forest Resource Institute is necessary to make the public aware of how 

good forestry practices a necessary for the health of our forest.   


